
 

 

 

SUMMER 2015 WEEK 10 

WB: Monday 22nd June 2015 

 

House Points 
 

Totals so far this term 
 

Ruby   199  points 

Sapphire    199 points 

Emerald    202  points 

Amber   184  points 

 

Your Weekly 

NOTICES AND REMINDERS 

 Parents Evening letters have been sent home this week but if you have not received a copy 

please let us know. Appointment times will be advised next week. 

 A reminder that any donations for the PTFA summer fete raffle will be gratefully received! 

 

NETBALL CLUB 

Please note that Netball club has now finished for the term. 

MOVE-UP DAY 2/ YEAR 6 TRANSITION TO SMCC 

Tuesday 30th June is our next move-up day. We will follow the same procedure as before with children 

moving into their new year groups for the day and our new reception intake joining us.  A reminder that 

parents of year 6 children are responsible for their transport to and from SMCC.  

JUNIOR TRIP TO RHS ROSEMOOR 

The juniors will be visiting Rosemoor Gardens on Wednesday 1st July as part of their science topic on 

plants. Permission slips should be returned to the office asap. Children will need a packed lunch and 

extra drink, comfortable shoes and sun/rain protection. They do not need school uniform but should 

bring their school jumpers. 

PUBERTY TALKS 

We have puberty talks arranged for the week commencing Monday 29th June. These are for all year 6s 

unless parents withdraw their children and year 5s can attend if parents would like them to. Letters have 

been sent home. 

BAG2SCHOOL 

We have bag2school collection on Monday 13th July. Bags have been sent home but if you would like 

more please contact the office. Filled bags can be left at the school on Friday 10th July as it may be an 

early collection on the Monday, but  no earlier than Friday please as we do not have room to store them. 

ANOTHER BUSY WEEK! 

The Infants had a lovely trip to Combe Martin Wildlife and Dinosaur Park with Bishops Nympton school. 

Photos and details are on the school blog, accessible from the website. 

Our thanks to Tony Meeds from the Devon & Somerset Fire Service who came in to give the school a 

talk on fire safety. Please see over for some further details on how to contact the service and a note from 

Olivia Brock. 

Bikeability has been going well with the instructors commenting on how sensible and well-behaved the 

children have been. 

Oceanfest was also a great success last week with lovely weather  -  everyone did really well and  

congratulations to Emily and Jacob who got through to the Beach Flags final. 

PRE-SCHOOL PHOTO 

The pre-school group photo has been re-arranged for Wednesday 1st July  -  apologies for any  

inconvenience caused. 

EAST ANSTEY OPEN GARDENS 

A reminder that the East Anstey Open Gardens event is this Sunday 28th June  -  see the attached flyer. 

The children have produced some art work to be displayed in the gardens. 
 

 

FUTURE DATES & EVENTS 
 

Tue 30 Jun   Move-Up Day 2/Year 6 transition day at SMCC 

Wed 1 Jul   Junior Trip to Rosemoor RHS Gardens 

    Pre-school Group Photo 

Mon 6 Jul   Parents Eve 1 

Mon 13 Jul   Parents Eve 2 

    Bag2School collection 

Fri 17 Jul   Talent Show 

Tue 21 Jul   Leavers Assembly and Summer Fete 

Wed 22 Jul   Last Day of Term 

Tue 1st Sep   Non-Pupil Day 

Wed 2nd Sep   Non-Pupil Day 

Thu 3rd Sep   Children return to school 

  

Website: www.east-anstey-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Summer Term Achievers 
 

Weekly Achievers 

 

Infant Achiever: Pharrell 

 

Junior Achievers:  

Maths achievers:  Sophie 

   Matthew 

 
 

English achievers: Hugo  
   Giles 

  


